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September, 02, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Rahul Bhagchandani, 
 
The Performed by Schlumberger program recognizes team members throughout the company who 
have demonstrated exceptional levels of teamwork, innovation, commitment to sustainability, and 
business impact for Schlumberger and its customers. 
 
I would like to thank you for your contribution to the ePTW-OPF[One Production Facilities] project and 
for participating in the 2022 Performed by Schlumberger program. 
 
Teamwork, innovation, and business impact are how we translate the Schlumberger core values—our 
people, our commitment to technology and quality, and our determination to produce superior profits—
into action. Your project not only creates commercial value for our customers and Schlumberger, but 
also brings value to the industry. 
 
 
Please accept my personal congratulations on this significant achievement! 
 
 
 
 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Paul Sims 
Vice President Marketing                                                                                                                         

  
  
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


